
Marc King
Out of state patient 
LD 1847
As an out of state patient that relies solely on the Maine medical program for my 
medicine, I strongly oppose this bill. I believe that it will greatly effect my ability to 
aquire those same medications at a reasonable price point. Testing is expensive, and 
that cost will be passed down to the patients.


